
   Katies Krops
 We are in need of 600 individually wrapped homemade desserts to be 
 paired with Katie’s Krops meals on January 11 for the hungry in the local 
 area. Please deliver to the Business Office by Thursday no later than 
 11 am. To sign up, please scan the QR Code. Thank you for your help 
 with this ministry. 
  

   

   Scan to Give Option
 It’s easier than ever to give now! Simply scan this QR Code & you will  
 be directed to PushPay, our online giving  platform. You can also text  
 833.245.8417 and give right from your phone!  If you would 
 prefer to give the traditional way, giving envelopes can be 
 found in your pew for cash and check donations. 

 Safety and Assistance Emergency number available 
on Sunday mornings  from 7:30am-12:30pm 854.429.1839.

January 7, 2024

We’re Glad You’re Here

Welcome to

Bethany United Methodist Church
118 W. 3rd South Street
Summerville, SC 29483

843.873.1230

 Word & Table



Order of Worship 
    Welcome & Announcements

     Songs of Faith

     Offering 
     Song of Faith

     Kids’ Moment        
     Pastoral Prayer

     Scripture:                Romans 8: 26-27  (The Message)
     Message:         “Power of the Holy Spirit” 
     Communion 
     Song of Faith

     Benediction

    

   Romans 8: 26-27  (The Message)
  
 26-28 Meanwhile, the moment we get tired in the waiting, God’s Spirit is 
 right alongside helping us along. If we don’t know how or what to pray, 
 it doesn’t matter. He does our praying in and for us, making prayer out 
 of our wordless sighs, our aching groans. He knows us far better than we 
 know ourselves, knows our pregnant condition, and keeps us present 
 before God. That’s why we can be so sure that every detail in our lives of 
 love for God is worked into something good.

••    

   January Happy Hearts
 The speaker for the January Happy Hearts meeting is Lieutenant Colonel 
 Joe Tallon (Retired) who served over 37 years in the US Army from 
 1969 to 2007. Joe has written the book, 100 Days in Vietnam: A Memoir 
 of Love, War and Survival that tells of the day-to-day life of a first 
 lieutenant in combat. This book is based on the letters Joe sent to his 
 wife, Martha Anne, during his time in Vietnam.

 The meal, served at 12pm, will be meatloaf, mashed potatoes, green 
 beans, rolls, assorted desserts, and tea for $8. Reservations are due in by 
 January 21.
 Note the change in making reservation: Register online at 
 happyhearts@bethany-umc.com or call 843.771.3979.       
  

   Offering Envelopes 
 The 2024 Offering Envelopes are available for pick up in the upstairs 
 hallway by the Welcome Center. Please pick yours up today! 

    Wednesday Night BNOW
 Bethany NOW, our Wednesday Night program, includes food, 
 fellowship and fun for all ages. We will resume on Jan. 10 with adult and 
 children’s classes and an exciting dinner menu! Please see bulletin insert 
 for class descriptions. We hope to see you there!  

  Wintertime Blues?
 If more than temporary, maybe you could benefit from a warm and 
 caring Stephen Minister. Grey and chilly days can bring on sadness, 
 and talking about it can help. Let Stephen Ministry share your burdens. 
 Please reach out.
 For women: Sue Malphrus at 843.345. 9116 or Leah Martin at 
 404.408.5457. For men: Denis Tsukalas at 843.729.5348 or 
 Pastor Mark Barnes at 843.873.2130.


